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Hello Parents and Carers 

 

We hope you are all looking forward to your 4 day weekend. When we return on 

Tuesday it will be December and we will only have 3 weeks until the end of term !! 

It will be a busy term with Nativities, Christmas Carols, in class Christmas Parties, 

Christmas Jumper day and of course our Christmas dinner.  This will be slightly 

different this year due to Covid and our bubbles. Christmas dinner will be over 2 days; 

on the  16th December it will be years 5 & 6 and years 1 & 2 and on the 17th December 

it will be years 3 & 4 and EYFS.  For the classes not having Christmas 

dinner it will be the Friday menu of fish fingers or pizza and chips.  

Unfortunately due to Covid we will not have the Post Box out this 

year as Christmas Cards can only be sent within the children’s 

bubble. 

 

Don’t forget to purchase your raffle tickets for the Parents of 

Featherstone Wood Christmas Draw on 11th December. Tick-

ets are only £2.00 each and you could be in with a chance of 

winning a 32” TV worth £300.00, a Mountain Bike worth 

£200.00 and lots of other prizes.  Please contact the office if 

you would like more tickets 

As a School we are trying hard to keep our children safe by having their own class 

bubbles so may we take this time to remind you that National restrictions still 

apply in England until the 2nd December. Please see the NHS Coronavirus poster 

on page 4 for the full rules 

This means that you cannot meet anybody socially indoors unless they are in your 

household or support bubble. 

You can meet with 1 person from another household in outdoor public spaces, 

following social distancing. Children under 5 and anyone dependent on 

continuous care do not count towards the 2 person limit. 
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Congratulations to this weeks Star Learners 

Neveah is Star Learner for 

her fantastic maths and 

excellent focus.  Well done 

Neveah 

Logan is Star 

Learner this week 

for showing 

consistency and stickability 

with his work at home 

which then helps him with 

his learning in school. Keep 

up your hard work, Logan.  

Simran is Star Learner 

for her excellent 

participation and super 

work.  Well done Simran 

The EYFS Star Learner this 

week is Edward. He has been 

exploring more of the 

environment and building 

relationships with his peers 

and adults.   

  
Harry P is our Star Learner 
for amazing description in 
English.  He has linked 
skills from previous lessons 
to challenge himself further 

Congratulations to 

our Star Learner 

Constantina for 

consistently working 

hard and giving 100% 

Year 1 Star Learner is 

George for giving his 

best effort in all of his 

learning this week. He 

worked out the number 

sentence to match the tens 

frame in maths.  
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Naughty elf seems to have his 
eye on the hot chocolate 
reindeers that we will be 
selling.  Lets hope there are 
some left to buy !!! 
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